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HYUnDAI-KIA 
AMERICA TECHNICAL CENTER, INC. 

June 17, 2009 

Mr. George Person, Chief 
Hecall Management Division 
National H~ghway Traffic Safety Administration 
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE 
Hoom W48-302 
Vlfashington. DC 20590 

RE: Recall Campaign 06V-294, Re-Notification Request 

Dear Mr. Person: 

This letter is in response to your request dated November 17, 2008. requesting Hyundai-Kia 
America Technical Center, Inc. (HATCI), renotify owners involved in safety recall 06V-294, who 
have not had their vehicles corrected or otherwise accounted for. 

Please note that HATCI never received the letter dated November 17, 2008 requesting that we 
conduct a re-notification on this campaign. We happened to be viewing the NHTSA 001 web 
site and came across the letter by accident. We have contacted your offices and verified that 
tllis letter, while posted to your web site, was never actually mailed to us. This accounts for the 
n:~ason why we are just now responding to this request. 

To update your records, please be advised that of the 32.257 vehicles involved in this 
campaign: 

10,356 vehicles have been repaired as of 6/9/09; 
3,056 vehicles have branded titles (Salvaged, Junk, Dismantled); and 

24 vehicles have been stolen 

As per the requests in your letter, the following is the planned schedule for this re-notification 
campaign: 

1. R.L. Polk began updating the mailing list on June 10,2009; 
2. KMA expects to receive the updated mailing list on or about June 25. 2009; 
3. KMA plans to begin mailing owner re-notification letters on July 15. 2009; 
4. KMA plans to complete the mailing of owner re-notification letters on July 15, 2009 . 

...yundai-Kia America Technical Center Inc. 
E,800 Geddes Road, Superior Township, MI 48198 
TEL: 734-337·9499 FAX: 734-483·5919 

!lATCI is an authorized representative of both Hyundai Motor Company and Kia Motors Corporation; which are separate and distinct automotive manufacturers. 



Hyundai-Kia America Technical Center, Inc 

Enclosed are draft copies of the dealer and owner re-notification letters. Please contact this 
office should you have further questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

1~&2:I6~ 
Robert Babcock 
Senior Manager, 
Regulation and Certification Department 

Enclosures 


